HAYAA Meeting Minutes for June 4, 2016
-Present: Hal Hebel-Treasurer,  Kathy Ruf-Secretary, Wayne Thompson-Travel Co-comm, Patrick Murphy-President, Brenda Watt-Master Field Sched., Lauren Depestel-Softball Comm. Kurt Stromlund-GM Intermed, Denny DeGrand-Uniform Coord., Joe Anna-BBall Comm/QT Rep boys,  Melissa Hoffman-GM Minor
-Call to order -7:30 p.m.

Open Board Positions: Kathy to have either herself or Cathy  put banner up with open positions. Would also like to have marketing position for next year. Kathy to send email prior to banner to get accurate vacant positions.
-Travel-Tryout mid July after coaches have been determined. Banner will need to be posted when this decision has been made.

-Mow/Prep- Go to bi-weekly at w.garner. 

-Projects/Dugouts-Dugouts have been approved and are a go with twp. Please let us know what projects you see that need to be done next year.  Dugouts to be painted, etc..Twp. is putting in pedestrian walkway from spranger to ore creek for students as well as smoothing out Farms area for cross country etc.
-Umpires-Umps showing up late. Sandy could you send email reiterating timeliness.

-Finance/Budget-Budget tight but costs should even out. If possible wait for dugouts til spring, budget payments, etc.
-Fall Ball-Discussion for only (2) discounts per year per board member per family (this includes regular season and fall). Reg close 7/2-Late reg 7/16. Games end end of Sept. Playoffs October. Last game coaches please turn in bases. Players provide pants. 
-Michele Fenn Softball Tourne-  Sunday, September 11th. All proceeds go to the Michele Fenn Memorial Fund, which in turn donates scholarships to HAYAA for kids who may not be able to play due to financial hardship.  Check out our Michele Fenn webpage(http://www.hayaasports.com/page/show/1145380-michele-fenn-memorial-scholarship) for more info and begin forming a team!  Tammy Kelly will be sending Cathy the registration form in the near future. She will forward to all when she receives it.  She can collect money at the July Board meeting or you can send it directly to Tammy.  It would be great if we could get two teams this year! What is cost this year Cathy?
-Scholarship- Need official eboard policy implemented across HAYAA.
Adjournement-8:30 p.m.

